
From: Ginger Milan
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Wednesday, August 8, 2018 7:07:08 PM

We respectfully ask that your department change the impairment status from
category 4 to category 5.  It must be made known the cause of the impairment of
America's first national river and its tributary, Big Creek.  Millions of dollars are at
stake and we are all voters.
Thanks,
Ginger and Phil Milan
6122 Scenic Valley Drive 
Harrison,AR 72601
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